
We regret to inform you that after due and careful consideration, East London IDZ SOC LTD has decided to exercise the rights 
available to it in the tender documents and has cancelled the tender due to not obtaining responsive tenders.

This letter therefore serves to advise you of the withdrawal and cancellation of the tender and the non-award of business. The 
tender will be re issued to the market and advertised in the local media.

We also take this opportunity to thank you for the interest shown in our organization and wish you well in your future endeavors.

Should you have any queries in this matter, kindly contact Mr. Fariet Titus on telephone 043 702 8227.
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PROVISION OF MAINTENANCE SERVICES TO THE ELIDZ PUMPSTATIONS
Tender Reference No. Tender Description / Name

ES/15/PS/01 Provision of maintenance services for ELIDZ Pump stations

NOTICE  FOR  CANCELLATION


